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2. Margaret S. Hays, change title from Clerk-Steno II in Department
of Nursing @ $411. 33 per month to Assistant Instructor in Nursing
@ $750. 00 pert





686.

The following academic leave policy was adopted upon motion made
by Mr. Dixon, seconded by Dr. Johnson and passed by unanimous vote:

A Plan for Compensated Academic Leave

1. The number of leaves available will be limited by the funds available.

2. Applications for leave will be evaluated by the applicant's departmental
chairman and college dean and then reviewed by an eleven member
committee. Although the committee must take into consideration their
recommendations, neither the chairman nor the dean may prevent the
review of any application, and they cannot veto its acceptance by the
committee. (A chairman's application will be evaluated by his college
dean and a dean's application by the President of the University.)

3. Arrangements for handling the applicant's duties will be primarily the
responsibility of the departmental chairman involved, and such
arrangements must be described in the application.

4. The review committee will decide which applications will be accepted
(subject to item 1, above) primarily on the basis of the benefit that
would accrue to the University as a result of the leave. The Presi-
dent of the University will then transmit these recommendations to
the Board of Trustees.

5. The membership of the review committee will consist of the V. P. for
Academic Affairs plus ten faculty members elected by the colleges
to staggered two-year terms: the College of Fine & Applied Arts
& Sciences and the College of Sciences & Humanities having three
representatives each, and the College of Education and Psycholog




